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                                          NACS - International event in area of social dialogue 

 

The National Agency of Civil Servants (NACS) informs that, in the period 5-6 June, at 

Novotel Hotel in Bucharest, will take place the regional seminar organized by the European 

Committee of Social Dialogue for Central Public Administration (SDC CGA), working group 

created within the European Commission. 

The event represents an activity in the project “A quality public service for individuals 

in vulnerable situations”, financed by the European Commission and implemented by the 

Committee, within which the The Nation Agency of Civil Servants is, since 2010, the 

representative of Romanian state as employer of civil servants. 

The project represents a stage in the implementation of the European Framework 

Agreement for Quality Service in Central Government Administrations which include 20 

commitments assumed by the social partners for improving public services. The purpose of the 

project is to analyze how the principles and commitments contained in the Framework- 

Agreement are applied in the actual provision of services to vulnerable groups by national 

administrations, with focus on persons which request asylum, young people in risk situations, 

pensioners with low pensions. 

At the event are invited representatives of institutions that manage the issue of target 

groups from the Czech Republic, Slovakia, Luxembourg, Lithuanian, United Kingdom, Hungary, 

Finland and Germany. From Romania, the National Employment Agency, the National Bureau 

for Immigrations and the National House of Public Pensions. Within the seminar the Framework 

Agreement will be presented, the general objectives of the project and preliminary results of a 

research conducted on providing public services to vulnerable groups. 

NACS, as member of SDC CGA, was actively involved in the of the activities working 

group and in the promotion and organization of the event in Bucharest. 

“Ensuring quality in public services is and it will be a desideratum of NACS, that is 

precisely why our joining European initiatives of this type is beneficial and important”, 

said NACS president, Birtalan József. 
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